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Assembly members and Mayor Olerud,
I recently wrote a letter saying  that I was concerned that the dock ore transfer decision was being pushed through
our local government without adequate  community input.  Now I am more alarmed, as I  see it  as a very real
possibility to happen  very fast.   This is one of the scariest changes I see happening   in our community.
Probably if you do not live along the  highway or the  truck route into town it may not seem like a big deal but
PLEASE represent those of us  who will feel the impact the most.
When I  visit down south one of the  most  noticeable  reason I am happy to get home is the lack of traffic noice.  I
am guessing all of you can relate to that.  We have choices  living here, please  utilize these choices for quality of
life.
Once this transport starts there will   most likley  be increases through the years.  Just like other places when  it
started it  didnt seem like "too much traffic" and  "we will all get used to it."  I dont want to live in one of the
places.  Please  do not vote for this  phase 3 part of the plan.
Mardell Gunn and Diz Kistler
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